
 

Annual Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, March 7, 2017 

Hillsdale Elementary Auditorium 
 
 

Welcome & Introductions: 
The meeting was brought to order at 6:04 pm by Ann Marie Baird on behalf of Brighton Corporation. 
There were twenty-one (21) lots in attendance.  
 
Proof of Notice:  
All in attendance had received their notice by mail, and Ann Marie also provided information 
regarding the monthly newsletter. 
 
Previous Meeting Minutes: 
There were no previous meeting minutes, as this was the community’s first meeting. 
 
Financial Report:  
A copy of the 2016 Year End financial statement and the 2017 budget was provided. Ann Marie 
reviewed all line items and answered questions. The Association ended the year with a net income of 
$25,600.59. The largest expenses were insurance, irrigation, landscaping, and management.  
 
Development Update: 
Phase 4 is under development now, and should be completed for homes to start construction this 
summer. Phase 5 and 6 are anticipated to start this year as well. 
 
New Business: 
The pool is under construction and is anticipated to open up Memorial weekend. There were many 
questions regarding when and if a second pool would be built. At this time there is not a plan for an 
additional facility, however, it will be considered when planning future phases.  
 
Questions were raised about how to set up community events. Residents are encouraged to plan 
events, and if they need anything from the Association or want to advertise via the newsletter, they 
were directed to email Ann Marie.  
 
There was a concern raised about residents parking on the street around the pool. These streets are 
public and temporary parking will happen in this area, but we will encourage walking and biking to 
the pool and park as much as possible.  
 
Adjourn: 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:06 pm.  


